
Dear BCS Community, 

 

As you have likely heard on the news, hackers have targeted Zoom and other platforms that 
schools are utilizing for online learning.  Please know that your BCS administration and  IT team 
has been on this for many days and has been working directly with Zoom to secure our portals 
for class sessions.  We have implemented systemic/corporate safeguards as well as safeguards 
applied by teachers at each individual session.  All faculty members are also receiving training 
this Sunday on new steps to maintain safe and guarded Zoom sessions. 
 
Many parents have reached out to me regarding this issue.  Please know that your 
administration is in constant contact with our platform providers and is constantly monitoring 
these resources for safety and effectiveness.  We have also dedicated 6 staff members to daily 
QA of all recorded lessons, Zoom sessions, and online communications.  Our pledge to you is 
that the lessons will be provided with a high level of quality and that the resources and platforms 
are, and will continue to be, vetted and monitored.  

 

Blessings, 
Jay Burcham 
President 

 


